From: Marnie Stewart <Marnie.Stewart@environment.nsw.gov.au> On Behalf Of OEH ROG Greater Sydney Region Planning Unit Mailbox
Sent: Wednesday, 1 July 2020 1:21 PM

To: Charlene Nelson <Charlene.Nelson@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: 7 Concord Ave, Concord West - Planning Proposal

Hi Charlene

EES has reviewed the response to submissions and the Biodiversity Constraints Report (BCR, Travers 2019). EES considers that the BCR provides an adequate
level of assessment for the planning proposal and supports the conclusions of the BCR.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email.
Regards, Marnie

Marnie Stewart
Senior Project Officer — Planning
Greater Sydney
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